
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, September 9, 2021 8:20 AM 
'Donna Rankin ' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11018-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Donna Rankin, 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: Donna Rankin <deejay@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 6:32 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Re: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

with everything from food to medicine skyrocketing, seniors who are on a fixed budget need to keep 
electricity low. South florida in the heat of summer is a killer. We need to keep fans running and be 
able to afford our medicine and eat. With covid rearing again, we are gwtting weaker and need more 
over the counter medicine to help with coughs, sore throats and fever. There is more need for juice 
for vitamin C. Younge people have multiple incomes. Some seniors live alone and it is hard to meet 
bills for a household. Please keep FPL costs low. 

On Wednesday, September 8 , 2021 , 06:03:41 PM EDT, Records Clerk <clerk@psc.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Good Afternoon, Donna Rankin, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

1 



2

Hong Wang 

Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

850-413-6770 

  

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

  

  

From: deejay=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io <deejay=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of Donna Rankin 
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2021 8:05 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

  

Dear Commissioner 
 
(Please share your thoughts here.)It is important to seniors and others that are still coming out 
of the pandemic. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Donna Rankin 
6328 SW 39TH ST 
Miami FL, 33155-4812  

 

  




